
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 10, 2025 
 
Subject: Notice of Cancellation of Request for Proposals (RFP) 2025-17, Mocho 

Wells PFAS Treatment Facility Project and Wells and MGDP Electrical 
Modernization Project 

 
Please be informed that the subject RFP has been cancelled as Zone 7 reassesses the project 
schedules.  These projects continue to be necessary, and Zone 7 remains committed to 
completing them. 
 
Thank you for your interest.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (925) 454-5033 
or molmsted@zone7water.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mona Olmsted 
Acting Engineering Manager 
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